
              

 
  
 
 
 
                                    

 
 
13th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Year 5 Art & DT Projects at Bloxwich Academy 
 
 
Year 5 pupils have the opportunity to visit Bloxwich Academy to take part in 
art and DT projects during the course of this academic year. During the year, 
all pupils will take part in two 5 week-long projects thus giving them 10 weeks 
in total of specialist teaching and learning. 
 
The visits will be within the school day starting on Monday 18th November. 
The children will leave at approximately 1:35 and return before the end of the 
school day. This will be free of charge and Woodlands staff will walk the 
children to, and from, the venue. Please ensure that they have a sensible coat 
and shoes for the walk. 
 
We are very grateful for the opportunity for the children to use specialist 
equipment and be taught by a specialist teacher at a local secondary setting. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Year 5 Team 

 


